                               Jumbles Sailing Club Report. 2021

The Jumbles had a COVID restriced sailing season. But we still managed a few months of socially distanced sailing/racing with limited access to the Club House. We have received grant support from the local council which has eased the funancial pressures on the club not being open. 
Throughout lockdown we have tried to maintain social contact with safe walks and on-line quizzes.
We plan next year to improve the outside space with patio door access and possibly develop a Canoe/Stand Up Paddleboard section.

